
November Newsletter 

 

Greetings from the elementary/middle office. It is definitely starting to feel like November weather. 

Hopefully there are still a few warm days coming. 

We start the first week of November with Iowa Assessments. These used to be called the Iowa Tests of 

Basic Skills. Grades 2nd through 8th grade take these. Please encourage your child to do their best.  

I also want to remind everyone of the school calendar change. There will be school on the November 

10th, with a 1:00 dismissal for staff development.  

November will be a busy month as we transition from the fall activities to the winter activities. Keep 

those school calendars handy.  Below is a partial list of the November events. 

Until next time, 

Dan Kruse 

 

November Activities 

Nov. 3rd-7th  Iowa Assessments for Grades 2nd-8th 

Nov. 7th   Middle School Mixer  7:00-9:00 

Nov. 8th   Middle School Mock Trial Competition 

Nov. 10th  1:00 Dismissal for Staff Development 

Nov. 24th  Middle School Band and Choir Concert  7:00 pm 

Nov. 26th  1:00 Dismissal for Staff Development 

Nov. 27th   No School  

Nov.28th  No School 

 


